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Quechan Tribal Membership 

 

This letter is to inform you that the Quechan Tribal Council and The Quechan Events Committee made 

the decision to postpone the 2021 Quechan Indian Days, and are currently considering future dates. The 

Tribal Council remains fully committed to the safety and well-being of our membership, as well as 

maintaining compassion of the needs of the community.  

We ask you to continually follow COVID-19 safety guidelines:  

 Wearing a mask 

 Maintain social distancing even outdoors  

 Wash your hands often or use hand sanitizer if soap and water is unavailable 

 Disinfect the areas around you at work and home 

 

The Tribal Council continues to encourage our tribal members to be vaccinated, The Fort Yuma Health 

Center is currently providing vaccines from ages 12 to adult, and Pfizer Booster vaccines are now 

available. To schedule a COVID-19 vaccination please call (760) 572-4711. 

The Tribal Administration and Casino Operations will honor October 8, 2021 as the recognized Indian 

Day holiday, along with the San Pasqual Valley Unified School District.  

Thank you for your patience and understanding regarding this matter, be safe and be well. 

 

 

Respectfully, 

 

 

Quechan Tribal Council 

 


